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GERMAN TWINNING UPDATE AND GERMAN CANADIAN CLUB UPDATE

R. Warman provided an update regarding German Twinning. Mr. Warman commented that a delegation
comprised of ten official delegates and thirteen citizens visited the City of Barrie from May 3, 2017 to May 10,
2017 in celebration of the 20™" anniversary of the signing of the Twinning Certificate. Mr. Warman advised that
delegation from Zweibrucken, Germany attended a General Committee meeting on May 8, 2017.

There were no updates regarding German Canadian Club.
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